THE ROBERT G. AND MARGUERITE M.

DERX FOUNDATION

OF NEW FAIRFIELD, CONNECTICUT

Improving the Quality of Women's and Children's Health and Education
December 8, 2017

Jason McKinnon, Asst. Superintendent
New Fairfield Public Schools

3 Brush Hill Road

New Fairfield, CT 06812-2618

Re: Derx Foundation — 2017 Grants
Dear Dr. McKinnon:

The Trustees of the Robert G. and Marguerite M. Derx Foundation are pleased to award grants
in the sum of $21,500.00 for support of: the Middle Schools Success program in the amount of
$8,000.00; and the Middle School Student News program in the amount of $13,500.00, each for
use in the school year ending June 30, 2018.

Please note that this grant is a single-year award. Consideration for a further grant award from
the Foundation will necessitate that you submit a new written application between May 1 and
August 31, 2018.

We enclose the Trustee check for your grant. Due to federal law requirements applicable to this
distribution we ask that you be sure to deposit the funds on or before December 31, 2017.

Our auditors have requested that you sign and return the acknowledgment for your grant on
the attached page.

On behalf of Trustees Maura ]. Garych, Nanette F. Falkenberg and Patricia A. Carlson, 5r. Vice
President at Union Savings Bank, we wish you a joyous Christmas 2017 and best wishes for a
prosperous 2018. Thank you for your participating in our 2017 Grants program.

Very truly yours,

%'&v&w(_ JB 5
Richard D. Sperry, m

Administrative Office: 41 Chalybes Road, Roxbury, CT 06783
Phone: 860-355-3525  Email: SperrylLaw@charter.net



